

Term 3 Newsletter

Issue 6 / 2024

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school! We hope you and your little ones had a wonderful break, filled with rest, fun, and quality family time. As we step into the third term, we're excited to see our classrooms buzzing with energy and joy once again.

This term is particularly special as we mark a significant milestone this September our 25th Anniversary!

Since 1999, Little Hearts Kindergarten has been dedicated to nurturing young minds and building a vibrant, loving community.

As we celebrate this milestone, we are grateful to the Almighty for bringing us this far and giving us the opportunity to make a difference in these little children's lives. We would also like to express our deepest gratitude to you, our parents. Your trust, support, an<mark>d involvemen</mark>t have been essential in making Little Hearts a place where children can grow, learn, and thrive.

Thank you for being such an integral part of our journey. We look forward to celebrating this special year with you and your family and to continuing our partnership in guiding your children through these formative years.

Here's to a fantastic third term and many more wonderful years ahead!

School Fees

The deadline to clear all outstanding fees for Term 3 is Friday, 6th September 2024.

To ensure your child's smooth participation in all activities, please make your payment by this date.

On the occasion of our 25th Anniversary, we would like to offer a reward to all our children whose school fees is cleared before the deadline:

Free enrolment into any one Extra-Curricular Activity offered this term! This is our way of saying thank you for being part of our journey.

For more information or fee related queries, get in touch with our Accounts Office: +254 700 167673







Activities

Extra Curricular activities will resume next week.

Every Friday, we will be sending you pictures of all the activities your child is engaged in during the course of the week, via WhatsApp.

If you would like to enroll your child in any of our optional activities, kindly confirm with the school office.

| Activity | Day and Time | Requirements |
|--------------|------------------|--|
| Martial Arts | Monday Mornings | Ma <mark>rtial Arts Uniform and Boxing Gloves</mark> |
| Skating | Tuesday Mornings | Complete Skating Kit |
| Art & Craft | Friday Mornings | All materials provided |

Reminders

- Kindly ensure your child's clothes, especially track suits, are well labelled with his/her full names.
- Ensure your child brings their own water bottle daily.
- Pack a change of clothes for your child daily, especially those below the age of four.
- Kindly ensure your child is well-groomed. He/she should be neatly dressed and have clean hair and nails.
- Please avoid sending your child with processed snacks, i.e. Krackles, and artificial drinks. Healthier options would be fruit, uoghurt, etc.

"A child's life is like a piece of paper, on which every person leaves a mark."

- Robert A. Heinlein





